									          	Marie Lluch, RN
								4231 Elbertson St.
Elmhurst, NY 11373
(347) 328-4312
caralluch@yahoo.com


John Smith
St. Luke’s-Roosevelt Hospital Center
1000 Tenth Ave.
New York, NY 10019

December 12, 2012

Dear Mr. Smith,

	Greetings!

	I would like to extend my sincerest gratitude for the wonderful opportunity to interview with you last Wednesday, December 5, 2012 at St. Luke’s Roosevelt Hospital Center. I was very pleased with the interview as I feel that the Registered Nurse position we discussed would be a great opportunity for which I could best utilize the skills that I am equipped with. The position is also something of which I feel am uniquely qualified for. I greatly appreciate the time and information that you have shared with me. 
	If you need any supplementary information from me, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone at (347) 328-4312, or through email at caralluch@yahoo.com. Again, thank you for meeting with me. I look forward to hearing from you and speaking with you again soon.



Sincerely,
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